
From: Chambers - Ross J 
Sent: Thursday, 31 May 2018 4:19 PM 

To: 'Nigel Ward'; Sophie Ismail; Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 
Subject: RE: AM2015/1 and AM2015/2 

 
Dear parties, 
 
I refer to the above matters and advise the requested extension of time has been granted. 
 
Accordingly, the ACTU and ACCI are to file submissions by 4:00pm, Wednesday 13 June. 
 
Submissions in reply are to be filed by 12:00pm, Wednesday 20 June. Parties are advised this is amended 
from Statements [2018] FWCFB 2443 at para [6] and [2018] FWCFB 2440 at para [11]. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 

Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 

Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Nigel Ward [mailto:Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 31 May 2018 9:07 AM 
To: Sophie Ismail; Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 
Subject: RE: AM2015/1 and AM2015/2 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
ACCI consents to the request. ACCI also makes a similar request for different reasons. ACCI has not yet 
achieved a common view amongst its members and needs further time to do this. 
 
Nigel Ward 
CEO + Director 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors 
 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: +612 9458 7286 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0405 539 172 
Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au 
 
From: Sophie Ismail [mailto:sismail@actu.org.au]  
Sent: 30/05/2018 10:17 PM 

To: Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
Cc: Nigel Ward; Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 

Subject: AM2015/1 and AM2015/2 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
I write to request a short extension for the ACTU’s submissions in both these matters, which are due 
currently on 1 June. 
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I am currently away overseas and do not return until 8 June. An extension until 13 June will give me chance 
to conduct some final consultations with our affiliates when I return. This date leaves the employer parties a 
week for their reply before the mention/conference on 21 June. 
 
I have consulted with the employers about this proposed amendment to the timetable and AiG has indicated 
that it does not oppose the request. I have not yet heard from ACCI. 
 
Many thanks for considering this request. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sophie 
 
Sophie Ismail 
Legal and Industrial Officer 
 
Australian Council of Trade Unions 
Level 4/365 Queen Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000 
t (03) 9664-7218 f (03) 9600-0050 
e sismail@actu.org.au w actu.org.au<http://actu.org.au> 
w australianunions.org.au<http://australianunions.org.au> 
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